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NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2018 
If your child is born between 1st September 2014—31st  

August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery place.  Creswick Nursery have dates available for tours/stay 
and play sessions etc which need to be booked with the school office.  The closing date for Nursery admissions 

is 9th February 2018 and places will be offered on 9th March 2018. 
APPLY DIRECT TO CRESWICK  

Reception Applications for September 2018 
If your child is born between September 2013-31st August 2014 it is now time for you to apply. 

Closing Date: Monday 15th January 2018 
Application website:  

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 
Tour dates are available via the school office 

PKSA FOOTBALL CLUB 
  
 

PKSA will be running football 
club again this term   

 
Dates will be from 10th  

January—28th March for KS1 
(£44) 

 
KS2 (£40) from 12th  
January—23rd March 
 
 

Year 4 swimming commences 

on Monday 15th January 2018 

£48 per child along with  

permission slips 

 

 

 

 

 

Payments for the JCA year 6 

residential are overdue.  

Please ensure payments are 

made to the office ASAP 



 

 

 For children whose dinner money accounts are in arrears  you 

will need to bring in a packed lunch until the accounts are up to 

date. No dinners will be given if your account does not have 

enough money to cover the cost. 

Date for the Year 6 leaving Disco will be Monday 16th July 

from 6pm—8pm @ Creswick School Hall. 

 

Further details will be available nearer the time.  

FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY 2018 

Book Sale after school in the Hall 

 

We are asking for donations of second-hand books to 

the school which we will sell for 50p/£1 to raise  

money for the coach for the year 6 trip. 

If you have any good quality/second hand or new 

books that you no longer require please bring to the 

office or give to Elm or Bramble classrooms 

Many thanks for all contributions 

 


